
          

 

 
 

Circular No: PAT/SIS/33-01/2023            Date: 22/01/2023 
   

 

SIBLINGS ADMISSION FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR: 2023-2024 
 

 

Dear Parent, 
 

Greetings from Springdale Indian School!  
 

New Admission: As informed in the circular regarding the new admission for the next academic year, 

many parents have registered their children. We have started screening the new admission children. 

We have only limited seats are available now and we are eager to serve existing supporting parents 

must get the admission for their wards as they have their siblings in our school. Kindly note that new 

admissions will be on a first-cum-first-serve basis as there is rush for admission from KG1 to Grade 9 

(Grade 10 seats are not available). The last date for submitting the admission form is on Sunday, 

12th February 2023. 

Please note that once the child is admitted, you can collect the books and uniform from the 

school storekeeper.  

Kindly fill the acknowledgement slip and submit to the class teacher on or before 09th February 

2023. 

 

With regards 

 

 

Principal 

……………………………………………............     .……...…………………………………………… 

 

Acknowledgement slip 

 

I ______________________ the parent of _______________________ (student name) would like to 

admit my child in Springdale Indian School for the new academic year 2023-24 in Grade ________  
 

The siblings are currently studying as per the following: - 

 

SI No Name Grade & Division 

   

   

   

   

 

Signature:____________________________  Mobile No. ______________________ 


